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DATE: 16/10/24 to 19/10/24 

TIME: 9:30AM TO 4:00PM                                                                                                             

TITLE: Compression Only Life Support 

TARGET GROUP/ AUDIENCE: Interns 

VENUE: St. Alphonsa lecture hall 

NUMBER OF PARTICIPANTS: 91 Students Attended 

COURSE COORDINATORS: Dr. Jacob Prasanth, Reader 

 

SPEAKER PROFILE 

1)Dr. Rajesh reddy currently working as Professor in the department of 

Anesthesiology, ASRAM Medical college, Eluru.  He is a certified member in American 

Heart Association & Indian Resuscitation Council.  

 

OBJECTIVE:  To enhance their patient management and lifesaving skills. 

 

OUTCOME: The "Compression only life support" course, held from 16/10/24 to 

19/10/24, provided crucial training for 91 interns at St. Joseph Dental College. Dr. 

Rajesh reddy led the comprehensive sessions from 9:30 am to 4:00 pm each day, 

covering essential life-saving techniques and procedures. Under the coordination of 

Dr. Jacob prashanth, the program effectively equipped participants with practical skills 

and knowledge needed to respond to emergency situations. The concluding Question 

& Answer session offered valuable opportunities for interns to clarify their doubts and 

gain further insights into life support practices. Overall, the course significantly 

enhanced the interns' preparedness for handling medical emergencies, contributing to 

their professional development and ensuring a higher standard of patient care. 

  


